
 

 
 
June 30, 2022 
 
 
TO ALL PTA AND BOOSTER GROUPS: 
 
 
Each year at this time, liability coverage for the upcoming school year is offered to your 
group through your association with South-Western City School District.  This coverage, 
which is effective July 1, 2022 through June 30, 2023, includes only those named as 
officers, and who act in relation to their respective PTA or booster club activity.  This 
policy does not cover health claims; it is simply an Educational General Liability 
Policy to cover groups in case of a lawsuit in which your group is named the 
responsible party in a court action. 

 

The cost to your group remains at $70.00 for $1,000,000 per occurrence, or a maximum 
of $3,000,000 per year.  This is very inexpensive insurance and I would highly 
recommend it to any group.  In order to participate, a check in the amount of $70.00 
made payable to South-Western City School District should be sent as follows: 

 
South-Western City Schools 
Attn: Lisa Myers 
3805 Marlane Dr. 
Grove City, OH  43123  

 
Please remit payment by September 30, 2022. 
 

If you have any questions, please call the undersigned at 801-3047. 

 
Sincerely,  

 
Hugh W. Garside, Jr.  
Treasurer 

South-Western City School District       
 

TREASURER’S OFFICE 

3805 Marlane Drive 
Grove City, Ohio 43123 
Phone: (614) 801-3000 
Fax:  (614) 871-2781 
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